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27.05.22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 Northumberland Country Zoo Trip 
 
In line with our curriculum learning, we are delighted to have organised a trip to 
Northumberland Country Zoo, Eshottheugh on Monday 27th June for all Year 1 children. 
 
Children will be transported by coach from school to Northumberland Zoo at 9:15am and 
will return to school by 3pm. All children should be dropped off and picked up at the usual 
school times.  
 
The school is subsidising the coaches in order to reduce the cost to £13 per child. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch and drink for the day (no glass bottles/no nut products 
please).  
 
Children should come to school in uniform as normal. In addition they will need clothing and 
footwear appropriate for the zoo and weather forecast. If sun is forecast please apply 
suncream before your child comes to school and pack them a sun hat. If rain is expected 
please wear wellies and waterproofs.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the below reply slip to school along 
with cash/cheque by Friday 17th June. 
 
Best wishes, 
        
Mrs F Pirie 
Year 1 Teacher 
___________________________________________________________________________  
Reply Slip – Year 1 Northumberland Zoo Trip 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Northumberland Zoo on Monday 27th 
June.  
 
I enclose £13 cash/cheque (delete as appropriate) 
 
Child’s Name:__________________________________  Class: __Year 1________ 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer:_______________________   Date:________________ 

Office Use Only 

 

Payment Rec…………. Cash/Cheque 

Date…………………… 

Signed………………… 


